



December 11, 2017

File ØIncoming ☐Other
Mayor []
Council 21 BA
CAO 🛛 _
Building 🛛
Finance OS OC
Ec Dev OS OC
Parks & Rec □S □C
Planning ☐S ☐C
Public Wks □S □C
PPP □
Social Services
_

THANK YOU SO MUCH!

Municipality of Temagami:

The Temagami & District Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for your donations to our Silent Auction for the 25th Annual Wild Game Dinner that was held in Temagami this year.

You personally helped to make this yearly event another success. The Chamber would not be able to have events such as this, without people like you, who generously donate of their time to prepare such tasty dishes for others to enjoy.

The proceeds from this event help assist the Chamber in promoting our local businesses and donate to other service groups.

We wish you and your family Happy Holidays and prosperity in 2018.

Regards,

The Board of Directors Temagami & District Chamber of Commerce